
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

05.02.2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your voice is vitally important to the wellbeing and future direction of our school. We 

value all of your opinions and welcome any opportunities we have to share with you 

our work, our ideas for moving the school forward and also to listen to your 

feedback on any aspect of school life.  

 

With this in mind, we would like to give you the opportunity to invite you to our next 

Parent Forum to be held here the Whartons Primary School. Our forums are open to 

all parents and are a chance to find out about some of the systems we have in place, 

as well as any changes happening within our school and within the education system 

as a whole.  They are also a channel in which to discuss or ask questions on areas in 

which you may feel you need more guidance.  

 

As advertised on our website, our next forum will be taking place on Thursday 11
th

 

February and will be looking at the topic of assessment, an area of much change 

nationally. Within the meeting, we will look at the idea of assessment in schools as a 

whole and the national changes that have taken place recently. We will then explore 

how children are assessed and how their progress is tracked throughout their time at 

the Whartons as well as looking at how we aim to keep parents and carers well 

informed of their children’s progress.  

 

Please indicate below your interest in attending so as we can arrange enough tea, 

coffee and biscuits for all! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Carolyn Gomes 

Deputy Head 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please fill in and hand back to school by Wednesday 10
th

 February. 

 

I / We will be attending the Parent Forum on 11.02.16 (Please Circle) 

 

Name:______________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ________________________________ 

 
 


